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15th January 2019
Online safety
Following the Christmas holidays, many children have received new technology, including phones for Christmas. We would like to remind all of our children of the need to keep themselves safe when using social media, and online, generally.
The following tips may be useful:

-Use the privacy settings on the phone to limit who reads your feed

-Do not share personal information or images/video with anyone online

-Do not accept a friend request from someone you do not know in real life
-Know how to block or report anything concerning on sites and apps they use. Use Net Aware to     find out how.
-Look out for the CEOP icon to report any suspicious or concerning areas on apps/sites

-Check out the NSPCC tools, including being Share Aware
-Remember that online behaviour – including sharing personal information – should be the same as when you meet a person face to face
-Perhaps download the ZipIt app to help you to deal with requests for inappropriate photos.  
If you have received or sent any information, images or video to someone whom you do not know, you may want to talk about this with someone. You can share a concern with your parents/carers or with a member of staff at school.
Yours sincerely,
Ray Moloney
DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury
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